
Monday,  April 17 
 Monday within the Octave of Easter 

 Mass 7:30am Joe & Nellie Kallg  

 (James, Joyce Frankino) 
Tuesday, April 18 

 Tuesday within the Octave of Easter 
 Mass 7:30am Mary Rice (Bellarine Forum) 

Wednesday, April 19 
 Wednesday within the Octave of Easter 

 Mass 7:30am Martin Kennelly (Wander Forum) 

Thursday, April 20 
 Thursday within the Octave of Easter 

 Mass 7:30am Eileen Everest (James, Alice Craft)  
Friday, April 21 

 Friday within the Octave of Easter 

 7:30am Joe Lutchka (Cathy) 
Saturday, April 22 

 DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 
 Mass 4:00pm George Collins, Nina Battani 

 (Mary Ellen Collins)  
Sunday, April 23 

 DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 

 Mass 7:00am St. Isaac Jogues   
 Mass 8:00am Raymond, Helen Ligocki (Mike) 

 Mass 10:30am St. Mary’s Parishioners 
     Divine Mercy Holy Hour  1-3pm 

ST. MARY’S SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
 

Sunday Contributions:  April 9: Not Available 
 

ADA Pledges: $25,550 (66% of goal from 78 families 
(20% of parish)  Thank You 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 
 

 Sunday, April 16 
CCD                              9-10:15am             Break 

Easter Egg Hunt     After 10:30 Mass 
 

Monday, Tuesday April 17, 18 
Office Closed 
 

Next Sunday:  Divine Mercy Holy Hour  1-3pm 
 
Evening Rosary: Sunday-Friday 5:00pm  and be-
fore 4:00pm Saturday Mass. 

Mass Servers: 
Saturday 4/22 4:00pm 

T/C Maxwell 

Sunday  4/23 8:00am 

 Lange 

Sunday 4/23 10:30am 

   Burke, Thurston 

Eucharistic Ministers for April 

Saturday………….4:00pm…….Hall 

Sunday...………….8:00am…….…Darr 

Sunday……………10:30am……...Ligocki 

Lectors for April 22 & 23 
Saturday………. …...4:00pm…….…Cast 

Sunday……..………..8:00am…….Sheets 

Sunday……………...10:30am……McFadden  

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  Bree Aldridge,  Carol 

Anderson, Kate Armon, Abigail Bartel, Linda Barton 
Attwood, Debbie Biava, Gina Roulaine-Bolser, Elaine 

Bonebreak, Joyce Briggs, Florence Britch, Cheryl Burke, 
Tory Ceader, Colleen Cessna, Karen Chasteen,   Betty 

Chesrown, Wilma Cole,  Jerry Cook, Kristi Cunningham, 

Jackson Cunningham, Dakota, Christine Delhaye, Breanna 
Delva,   Kristina Deprat, Caroline Dillon, John Dillion, Don 

Dowling, George Dudich Sr.,  Jenny Butikas Ferrill, Mike &  
Sue Fleming, Joann Fritz,  Giggs Gae, Margaret, Perry 

Garrison, Evelyn Haluska, Liela Harris,   Lois Hart, Aaron 
Hatcher, Pat Heramburg, Edgar Herera,  Rachel Horning,  

Harvey Hudson, Dolores, William Huffmann, MaryAnn 

Hughes, Frank Hutnicke Jr,   Karl Jordan,  Christine 
Karushis, Allison Kijewski, John Kocurek, Bobby Long Jr.,  

Rick Lanter, Laura Lawrence, James Lawson,  Bryttany 
Leaver, Gary, Theresa Liggett, Mindy Lutchka, Dylan Lyons, 

Hank, Theresa Mackowiak, Mary Martin, Matthew 

Massman, Paul Mattingly, Christina McCollum, Bernie 
McFetridge, Jerry McMasters, Jaren Miller, Margaret Miller, 

Judy Mitchell, Karri Mitchell,  Larry Morales,  Matt Murtha, 
Presley Ragen Mosier,  Darla Payne, Fred Pessky, Jamie 

Lee Phillips, Randall Plankenhorn, Timothy Polancyak, Ray 

Rach, Patricia Ratkowski, Lynkon Reed, Traci Riley, Karen 
Rudd,  John E. Sabalaskey,  Barb Shanks,  M.A. Shaw,  Jeff 

Sloger, Ray Sloger, Patricia Sollars, Special Intentions, 
Michael Spiering,   Erica Strako, Kirk Swanson, Edy A. 

Taylor,  Marianna Taylor,   Brenda J. Todd, Lucille Valantas, 
Max VanVickle, Lillian Vasti, Tina Vaughn, Frank J. Vettorel 

Jr., Joe Vigil, Dorothy Virostek, Raymond, Mary Vogel, Bob/

Barbara Walblay, Michael Wargo,   Donald Wolfe, Bonnie 
Wolfe, Roger B Wolfe, Rita Wynn,  Gary Youhas,  Johnny 

Youhas, Tom Yuhas, Emory  Zimmerman 

 



PARISH NURSE’S CORNER:  

Wilma Cole, Judy Sheets, Karen Trimble, JoAnn Thompson 
 

Preparing for Spring Weather:  Spring is here with all 
its changes including the weather.  Locally, we must be 

prepared for severe windstorms, lightning and tornadoes.  
Here are a few tips to keep you safer this spring: 

• Keep a battery-operated flashlight, battery operated 

radio and extra batteries 

• Have an emergency evacuation or shelter plan 

• Keep a list of important personal information and up-

date it regularly 
• Have an easily accessible first aid kit and update items 

as needed for each family member 
• Keep a 3-5 day supply of bottled water and nonperish-

able food 

• Have blankets/sleeping bags available 

• Make sure all family members are aware of the safest 

location in the home away from windows 

• Make sure you have a plan for your pets 

• Make a family communications plan and keep it up-

dated 
A big thank you to all who came and donated to our Spring 

Blood Drive.   
 

The parish Nurses want to wish all a Blessed Easter Sea-
son! 
 

HTOTW:  We may not know when the next storm will be 

heading our directions, but we can be ready for them. 

  EASTER SUNDAY                                                                                                                             April 16, 2017 

Vocation Talk  “The Lord is risen, it is true!”  Through our 
baptism, He calls us to proclaim new life to the world.  Pray for 
those who herald the Good News as priests, brothers and sisters.  
If you think God may be inviting you to such a vocation, call Fr. 
Tim Hepner at 309/671-1550 or e-mail at fr_hepner@copd.org 

The Schlarman Annual Spring Raffle is underway.  The main 
drawing is Saturday May 6, 2017 at the K of C Hall.  Tickets are 
$100 each.  Grand Prize is $100,000 cash.  Pay Day Drawings 
held on Fridays with a prize of $250.   Cash, Check or Credit 
Card accepted.  Be sure to circle St. Mary’s on your ticket.  Over 
the years, we have received rebates of 197,000. 

A gift to the ADA, no matter how great or small, can go a long 
way.  A pledge of $10 or $20 a month can add up.  Even a one-
time gift is helpful to the cause.  To those who have contributed, 
we are most grateful.  If you have not yet made a gift to the 
ADA, we invite you to do so today.  There are pledge cards in 
the pews.  Every dollar raised to make our goal supports impor-
tant diocesan services and every dollar raised over our goal will 
come back to the parish. 

St. Mary’s is now offering Online Giving!  Visit our web site, 
www.stmarys-westville.org and select Online Giving to sign up 
and to begin contributing automatically to our parish.  This con-
venient new system does not require you to contact your bank to 
sign up or to make changes.  You can use any of your checking or 
savings accounts and the funds will be automatically transferred 
to our parish bank account.  You can see reports on your contribu-
tion history and generate tax statements at year end.   

Make a Note 
Save the Date!  The 14th annual Men’s March and Mass on 

Saturday, April 29th.  The day begins at the riverfront at 
8:30am with reconciliation and the rally will kick-off at 9am.  
The march will begin at 9:45am followed by Mass with Bishop 
Jenky at 10:30am.   
 

Plant Sale: St. Pauls church parking lot.  Saturday, May 6 from 
8-11am.  Donations of any perennials (hostas, daylilies, cone-
flowers, daisies, etc.) as well as bushes, small trees, groundcov-
ers, plant or garden related items such as tools, pots, books, step-
ping stones, etc. will be accepted.  Drop off will be on Friday, 
May 5.  Questions?  Call John Bodensteiner at 759-7465 or Kasi 
Mitchell at 213-2075. 

Keep Vermilion County Beautiful will hold a 50/50 raffle on 
Saturday, May 6th in connection with the Great American Clean 
Up/Planting Event on the Danville Public Library Lawn.  Tickets 
are $10/ea or 3/$20.  You need not be present to win.  Tickets are 
available in the church office.   

Plan ahead and mark you calendars now!  Totus Tuus returns 
this Summer….Save the dates of June 18-23 now for the return of 
this awesome program that’s packed full of skits, music, Mass 
and loads of outdoor fun for students entering grades 1-12!  The 
Catholic Churches of Vermilion County will again host the Totus 
Tuus Youth Program at Schlarman Academy South and St. Paul’s 
Church Motsett Center.  Pamphlets with registration forms are 
available at the church entrances. 

Three of our parish children made their First Reconciliation on 
April 14th and will be receiving their First Holy Communion on 
May 7th.  Please keep Evan Bridgewater, Anna Jones and Daniel 
Surowka in your prayers as they prepare for this special occasion.    

Schlarman Academy presents “Godspell” at the Paul C. 

Shebby Gymnasium, North Campus on Friday, April 21.  Din-
ner 6:00pm, show at 7:00pm.  Adults/$15, Students & Seniors 
$10.  Menu:  Chicken/Noodles, Mashed potatoes, Green Beans, 
Dessert, Coffee/Tea/Lemonade.  Saturday, April 22 and Sun-
day, April 23 Show Time 2:00pm.  Adults/$10, Students, Seniors 
$7.   

Our CCD program will be wrapping up the first part of May.  
CCD and R.C.I.A. will begin a new session in September.  Keep 
that in mind when you are making plans for next school year.  
CCD is an important, hour long program on Sunday mornings 
between Masses. 


